
 
 

 

 

 

“Recognizing and fostering 

The dignity of every person…” 

 

Catherine McAuley 

First Sister of Mercy 
 

 

 

 

 

WITH BEST WISHES  

AND WARM PRAYERFUL REGARDS 

 

ON MERCY DAY 2015 
 

 

 

 

 

 

from Anna Heffernan  

and all the community of   

MARIAN COLLEGE 

in Christchurch 

Aotearoa, New Zealand 

 


